
Caring for Young Carers  
 
 
We are recruiting licensed practical nurses/registered practical 
nurses, registered nurses, and nurse specialists (i.e., nurse practitioner, 
clinical nurse specialist, nursing educator, advanced practice nurse) 
to participate in a 15-20 minutes survey on nurses’ understanding of 
young caregivers in Canada and how prepared nurses like you feel 
in supporting young caregivers. 
 
For more information you can go to the link at the bottom of this 
poster or contact krisitine.newman@ryerson.ca for further questions. 
 

This study has been approved by Ryerson University’s Research Ethics Board (REB #2018-456) 
 

NURSES NEEDED FOR  
SHORT SURVEY STUDY! 

 
For more information and to take the survey now, 
please visit: https://forms.gle/fBgQJ5Ye1cLThfDH6 
Recruitment ends May 31, 2019 


